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Hi Ladies ~ 
I hope you all had an enjoyable summer!  Our WWP Bible studies will be starting soon.  The Monday night groups will begin mid-September and the other groups will begin the week of October 3rd.  If you are thinking of joining a group this year please see the list below the WWP studies that will be offered.  The link to register online is below: “click here to register for a study” 

Bible study groups being offered this year.

2022-2023 WWP Study Groups: 
(Click study links for descriptions and to purchase.)

Living in the Father's Love (fall) // Reclaiming Friendship (spring) 
(In-person & virtual) // MONDAYS, 7:15PM, MICHELLE BALLENGER, MICHELLE’S HOME

Opening Your Heart // TUESDAYS 7PM, SUE CURRAN, Whitemarsh Hall 

Living in the Father's Love (fall) // Reclaiming Friendship (spring) 
(In-person ) //  WEDNESDAYS  9am – 11am. LINDA QUINN, WHITEMARSH HALL.

Opening Your Heart // WEDNESDAYS, 9am-11am, Sarah Shelfer, Whitemarsh Hall 

**Babysitting will be provided on Wednesdays for infants through 4 years old. 


Please prayerfully consider participating in a group this fall. We do cap some of them at around 12 people, and they may fill up quickly. If you already know what group you would like to join, then you can
 click here to register and then go to the corresponding link above and order your book directly from WWP.
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